
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the 2014-2015 school year.  We are so pleased to have your 

children entrusted to our care.  I would like to acknowledge and thank District 

Office and school staff for their professionalism and dedication.  I am proud to 

be the Superintendent of Anglophone North School District! 

There are wonderful opportunities happening for students in all of our schools 

across this diverse and geographically vast district.  We continue to focus on 

achievement and global competencies in an inclusive and safe environment. Our 

teachers are working collaboratively to ensure that student success is realized 

for all.   

Parents and guardians, I encourage you to become as involved as possible in the 

education of your children. We have been fortunate to be able to rely on a solid 

body of volunteers and will continue to do so. Please keep in touch with your 

child’s teachers and principal. Rest assured that we are centered on what is 

important - your children. Together, we will strive to ensure that education in 

our school district is second to none. 

Wishing you all a safe, happy and productive school year! 

 

Beth Stymiest 
Superintendent 


